----- Original Message-----

From: Ann Walsh [mailto:acwalsh@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2016 2:16 PM

To: Kinsey, Steven; Crawfard, Brian

Subject: Local Coastal Program amendments

Hon, Steve Kinsey, Supervisor
Brian Crawford, Dir, Comm. Dev
Marin County Civic Center

San Rafael 94903

Dear Supervisor Kinsey and Mr. Crawford:
I wish to thank the County for your efforts to forge a compromise with the California Coastal Commission on their proposed amendments to the Local Coastal Program. | understand that the Commission
has not been receptive to the County suggestions despite the fact that they were compiled with input from a wide array of local residents who are vitally interested in resolving this issue. The fact that

the Commission—an appointed body—is attempting to subterfuge the interests of residents of our County Board —an elected body --is indeed disheartening.

People need to know their voices are heard and their concerns weighed. For most of us, our home is our main financial asset and we need to be able to protect it as well as improve it where warranted.
The Coastal Commission appears to want to take this right away from us which will result in harm to both the property owners themselves and the County.

These concerns need to be heard. Please let me know what further we might do to try to resolve these issues.
Thank you for your work on this issue.
Ann Walsh

35 Dipsea Rd.
Stinson Beach, CA 94570



